
Monthly Rates Proposed Rates $ Increase

5/8" x 3/4" Meter

    First     2,500 gallons 28.01$       Minimum Bill 28.01$               -$           0.00 %

   Next     1,500 gallons 0.01044$   per Gallon 0.01044$          -$           0.00 %

   Next     1,500 gallons 0.00976$   per Gallon 0.00976$          -$           0.00 %

   Next     2,500 gallons 0.00885$   per Gallon 0.00885$          -$           0.00 %

   Over     7,500 gallons 0.00786$   per Gallon 0.00786$          -$           0.00 %

 

 1" Meter

    First     5,000 gallons 58.33$       Minimum Bill 58.33$               -$           0.00 %

   Next     2,500 gallons 0.00885$   per Gallon 0.00885$          -$           0.00 %

   Over     7,500 gallons 0.00786$   per Gallon 0.00786$          -$           0.00 %

2" Meter  

    First    20,000 gallons 178.76$     Minimum Bill 178.76$            -$           0.00 %

   Over    20,000 gallons 0.00786$   per Gallon 0.00786$          -$           0.00 %

3" Meter

    First    30,000 gallons 257.37$     Minimum Bill 257.37$            -$           0.00 %

   Over    30,000 gallons 0.00786$   per Gallon 0.00786$          -$           0.00 %

6" Meter

    First   100,000 gallons 807.68$     Minimum Bill 807.68$            -$           0.00 %

  Over    100,000 gallons 0.00786$   per Gallon 0.00786$          -$           0.00 %

If the PSC approves the proposed rates, then the monthly bill for a residential customer using an average of 4,000 

gallons per month will increase from $43.67 to $43.67. This is an increase of $0.00 or 0.0%. The rates contained

in this notice are the rates proposed by the District. However, the PSC may order rates to be charged that differ

from these proposed rates. Such action may result in rates for customers other than the rates shown in this

notice. Any person may examine this application at the District's office located at 1670 E. Hal Rogers Parkway in

London, Kentucky: telephone (606) 878-9420.  Any person may examine this application at the PSC located at 211 

Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. or on the PSC website at

http://psc.ky.gov; telephone (502) 564-3490. Comments regarding the application may be submitted to the PSC

through its website or by mail to PSC, PO Box 615, Frankfort, KY 40602. A person may submit a timely written

request for intervention to the PSC at the same address, establishing the grounds for the request including the

status and interest of the party. If the PSC does not receive a written request for intervention within thirty (30)

days of the initial publication of this notice, the PSC may take final action on the application.                                                                                                                                    

CUSTOMER NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Wood Creek Water District ("District") in fullfilment of Order of the Public Service

Commission (PSC) in case number 2023-00110 expects to file an application with the PSC on or before July 31,

2024 seeking approval of a proposed adjustment to its sewer rates. The proposed rates shall not become

effective until the PSC has issued an order approving them.  The proposed changes are as follows:

% IncreaseExisting Rates


